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We urge the Office of Rail Regulation to bring greater robustness to Network Rail's plan so that 
our county and its business community can make a genuine step forward in the coming five year 
period. 

Yours Sincerely, 

~~~ 
John Dugmore 

Chief Executive 


Cc: 

Patrick Mcloughlin, Secretary of State for Transport; 

David Higgins, Chief Executive, Network Rail. 



